TTP2079 — Note on Directions issued on 07 December 22

Via a series of emails on 07 December - and following requests from GWR - the Hearing Chair directed that the
following documents relating to this TTP reference be redacted in full or in part as described, using his general
case management powers in ADR Rule H20:

Appendix A - one bullet point

Appendix B - redacted in full

Appendix F2 - financial information removed
Appendices F3 to F6 - redacted in full

Names and email addresses of GWR and NR employees were also removed from all appendices. The
overriding reason for these redactions was on grounds of commercial sensitivity. Other redactions requested by
GWR were not granted, on the basis that the information published was not substantially different from
information already published in other disputes (e.g. content of discussion about replanning access), or was
already available elsewhere (e.g. references to previous TTP hearings).
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